
-----Original Message----- 
From: Mike Sander <sanders67@frontier.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2019 4:34 PM 
To: ARB Criteria & Toxics Regulation Reporting <ctr-report@arb.ca.gov> 
Subject: Enhanced emissions reporting 
 
The new proposed emissions reporting would be a disaster for small and low income rural land owners 
whom must burn the numerous bark beetle killed trees and brush that grows in mountains.  The 
expense of hiring experts to report the amount of pollutants from several brush piles burned compared 
to mass dead vegetation accumulating resulting in wild fires burning thousands of acres is unacceptable.  
Stick to monitoring the large companies with regulations only trained experts are capable of complying 
to, please!  Please reconsider the proposal.  You have good intentions but one fix all would be 
detrimental to the little people. 
Sincerely,  Michael Sanders 
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